
Friday November 22, 2019                                                      

[bookmark: _GoBack]Frank Kehoe
304 – 95 Matchedash Street North
Orillia, ON
L3V 4T9

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

Dear Ms. Walli

Re EB 2018-0270 – Hydro One’s application for approval to purchase all issued and outstanding shares of Orillia Power Distribution Corporation 
Frank Kehoe- Notice of Participation in Oral Hearing 

In accordance with Procedural Order No 8, Frank Kehoe as an intervenor is providing confirmation of his intent participate in the Oral Hearing scheduled for December 2nd and 3rd. Set out below are Frank Kehoes intended topics for questioning 

· Formal contracts between the former Ontario Hydro and the Orillia Water Light and Power Commission dealing with the transfer of the power distribution from Orillia’s Swift and Minden plants and the use and transfer of the power lines. 
· The rule of law dealing with the formation of new corporations with no prior consultation or involvement of the sitting board of Directors (Commissioners of OWLP)
· The Provincial disregard of Canadian democracy in the setting of Item 67(1) amendment to the public utilities act. 
· The debt picture of Hydro One and associated corporations and its inability to achieve competitive rates in the transfer process. 
· Other evidence that has been circulated in the past (i.e.  City of Orillia bylaws, legal comments and related correspondence) 
· The disregard for the agreements in place with the former Ontario Hydro by the independent electricity system operator. 
· I am requesting copies of the appropriate contracts and the process used by the Independent Electricity Operator (IES0)

Yours truly, 


Frank Kehoe 
Former Chairman and Commissioner
Orillia Water Light and Power
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